St Joseph’s School, 

Exmouth,
08.09.17
Dear Parents,                                                    

Welcome back to school for the start of a brand new year!
‘ROAR!’ is the title of our topic for this term and links between different subject areas will be made where appropriate, as they are rarely taught in isolation.  Our role play area is a Dinosaur den.  
The children seem to be settling in well and bonding together as a new class!

Please find on the back our topic web for this coming half term.  If you have any further questions, please come and see me!
Dates: 
Wednesday 27th September – School Photos

? - Trip to Seaton Jurassic 

Wednesday 4th October – Our Parent Activity Session (Morning only)

Friday 13th October – Donkey Sanctuary are visiting school

Wednesday 18th and Thursday 19th October – Parent’s Evening 

Tuesday 5th December – Key Stage One Nativity (2pm and 6pm)
Reading and Homework:
Parents often ask about how they could further support learning at home, so I have decided to put together a weekly list of ideas.  These will be activities that you can choose to use and they will link to what we have been learning in class throughout the week. 

Reading books will be changed on a Monday and a Thursday.  It really does make a huge difference to the children.  If you can only spare 5 minutes, or have time to read just one page, it all helps.

Once again my door is always open.  Please pop in if you need to talk or have any questions.

Many thanks,
Mrs C Robertson 
